
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd.. 

Advisory 

         Dated : 13.10.2023 

Dear Parents, 

As most parents may already be aware that there was a serious incident yesterday 

in a Private School located in Sector 25, Chandigarh regarding and as per the 

News item titled – ‘Morphed photos of students go viral, parents lodge plaint’ 

in Chandigarh Tribune dated today i.e. 13.10.2023. Article attached below 

As per the article - morphed photos of students were uploaded on a social media 

platform and thus the photos went viral on the internet. 

Apparently the pre-morphed photos were obtained by mischief makers from the 

official website of the particular school and were loaded on Snapchat portal. 

As an overdue advisory from the side of the school and because it is already 

known that social media platforms like Snapchat (among others) are grossly 

misused by children who are yet to gain maturity of the mind and hence also the 

required power of discretion and serve no educative purpose what-so-ever.   

All parents of school are therefore advised as follows –  

(i) To get their children to shut down their account (where applicable) in the 

specific portal of ‘Snapchat’ immediately. 

(ii) The Snapchat account should not be activated ever again by your child. 

(iii) Parents may kindly ensure the above. 

Thanking you for your kind co-operation in the matter. 

 

 

Principal 

Tender Heart High School



 


